
Janitary 19, 19;6 

Director of Medical Affairs 
Provident Hospital
426 F.ast 51st Street 
Chicago, Illinois 

Dear Dr. Yathews; 


Recent correspondence from Dr. Andre Vara:y ot Par1a 1 Secretary

General of the Soc1ete Hationale Francaise de Gastro-Enterologie 2states that Dr. Leonidas H. Berry of' Chicago USA has been electea. 
a Fellow of tbe Society. 

Yours very truly, 

Leonidas H. Berry, M.D. 

LHB/va 


